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 Board Retreat 
 
 
 
When:  Friday, February 6, through Saturday, February 7, 2015 
 
Where: Friday at the Drury Inn & Suites Dayton North (6616 Miller Lane) 
  Saturday at the Dayton Girl Scout Office  
  (Directions below) 
   
Time:  Friday, February 6 
  4:00 – 5:00 pm – Members arrive and check in 
  5:00 – 5:30 pm – Gathering/Social time in the lobby         
  5:30 – 6:30 pm – Welcome/Dinner        
  6:30 – 8:30 pm – Board Meeting       
  8:30 – 10:00 pm – Reception  
        
  Saturday, February 7 
  8:30 – 12:00 noon – Morning Session 
  12:00 noon – 1:00 pm – Lunch  
  1:00 – 2:00 pm – Afternoon Session 
   
Objectives: 

1. Review current membership and volunteer trends. 
2. Understand girls’ perspectives on future needs for Girl Scouts. 
3. Identify board priorities for 2015 and 2016. 

 
Other Information:  
  

In preparation for Saturday’s session, please read the following attachments: 
 The State of Girls in Ohio 
 The State of Girls in Indiana 

 
Dress is casual 

 
Consultant:  

 
Kathy DeLaura is the managing director at Partners in Change LLC, and has over thirty years of experience 
in education, fund raising, public relations, marketing and not-for-profit management. She previously served as 
the first Executive Director and Chief Operating Officer of the National Speaking of Women’s Health 
Foundation. Kathy has also served as the Executive Director of the Cincinnati Foundation for Biomedical 
Research and Education at the VA Medical Center.  Prior to moving to Cincinnati, Kathy developed national 
fund raising programs for the March of Dimes and the American Cancer Society.  
 
She is very active in the Cincinnati community, and received the Leading Women of Cincinnati Award in 2000 
for her efforts in healthcare education. Kathy currently serves as a volunteer for the ArtsWave Business on 
Board and Arts 101 programs and as a Chair of the Leadership Council for The Women’s Fund of The Greater 
Cincinnati Foundation. Kathy serves on the Boards of the Ensemble Theatre of Cincinnati and Arlington 
Memorial Gardens.  She is a graduate of Leadership Cincinnati Class XXXII and a member of the Association 
of Fund Raising Professionals.  Kathy also served as Project Director for Pulse: A Study on the Status of 
Women and Girls in Greater Cincinnati 
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Directions: 
 

To Drury Inn & Suites North, 6616 Miller Lane, Dayton, OH  45414  
 

Take I-75 to Exit 59 – Wyse Road toward Benchwood Road.  Go east onto Benchwood and then right 
onto Miller Lane.  The hotel will be on your right. 

 
 To Girl Scout Office from Drury Inn & Suites North 
 

Go south on Miller Lane toward York Plaza Lane and then left onto Benchwood Road.  Take I-75 
South to the next exit, Needmore Road (Exit 58).  Turn right onto Needmore and follow Needmore 
about 2 miles when it becomes Shoup Mill Road.  The office will be on the left after you cross over 
the river and go through the intersection of Riverside Drive – it will be the next driveway on the left. 

 


